
Have your say, EIPS wants to hear from you! 

Elk Island Public Schools (EIPS) wants to hear from you to gain a deeper 
understanding of your confidence in the Division and its strategic direction. 
As such, it’s launched a new annual survey entitled, EIPS Year in Review: 
Stakeholder Confidence Survey—open January 6-18. 

The survey covers a range of topics, including student growth and 
achievement, learning supports, teaching and leading, governance, and 
resource allocations. The information gathered will help EIPS: 

ꞏ Assess stakeholder confidence—families, staff, Grade 12 students and 
community members; 

ꞏ Gather input to guide future decision-making; ꞏ gather feedback to 
enhance its Four-Year Education Plan; and 

ꞏ Provide a platform for families, students, staff and community members to 
have a voice in ensuring high-quality, student-centred learning 
environments in EIPS schools. 

EIPS will share the results in the Annual Education Results Report 2021-
22. 

TAKE THE SURVEY NOW! Survey closes January 18, 2022 

NOTE: EIPS encourages everyone to respond honestly. Your identity and 
answers are confidential and cannot be linked in any way to you or your 
child’s school. Grade 12 students will have an opportunity to complete the 
survey at school. Families who do not want their child to complete the 
survey simply need to advise their child’s school. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/survey-closed/?sm=Sr_2Fq2j3SFrRsIUU9A3hpD3b_2BRJ68boIJ3c6D0yDG_2B1t_2FOpbbgVSdNfbMvPyetLqbRTy1jcv1Owizo79dLGfAx9T9kz54lIj_2B4V_2BGnITZJhM_3D

